
From: Angas Oehme [mailto:angas@lieschke-weatherill.com]  
Sent: Thursday, 14 February 2019 2:05 PM 
To: Chambers - Hampton C 
Cc: campbell.duignan@mua.org.au; melissa.harvey@minterellison.com; 
andrew.short@minterellison.com 
Subject: AM2019/1 - Application to vary the Viterra Bulk Handling and Storage of Grains Pulses and 
Minerals Award 2015 

 
Dear Luke 
 
Thank you for notifying us about the hearing in the above matter listed this afternoon. 
 
We confirm that the Australian Workers Union does not oppose the application, and does not 
otherwise seek to be heard on the matter. 
 
Please let us know if there is anything we can do to assist the Commission further. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Angas Oehme 
Lawyer 
 
Lieschke & Weatherill 
Lawyers 
9 Market Street, Adelaide SA 
5000 
(08) 8211 8662  
angas@lieschke-
weatherill.com 

 

 
IMPORTANT 

This email and any attachments are CONFIDENTIAL and may be PRIVILEGED and neither 
confidentiality nor privilege is intended to be waived nor are they waived. If you have received this 
message in error and / or are not the intended reciptient, please notify us and remove it from your 
system and do not retain any copies. It is your responsibility to check any attachments for viruses 
and / or defects before opening them or onsending them. We provide no assurance that this email 
and / or any attachments are free from viruses and / or other defects.  
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